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ACYA 3%° ANNUAL SEMINAR HELD AT THE PRELACY

On Saturday, May 7", 2011, the Armenian Church Youth Association
(ACYA) held its third annual Seminar at the Western Prelacy "Dikran and
Zarouhie Der Ghazarian" Hall under the auspices of H.E. Archbishop Moushegh
Mardirossian, Prelate. Nearly 50 members participated in the educational
and spiritual seminar which was led by Very Rev Fr Barthev Gulumian and
entitled, was "How Are You Connected...".

The seminar convened early in the morning with prayers, followed by
breakfast. Opening remarks were delivered by ACYA Glendale Chapter
Chairman Deacon Raffi Kurkjian. The main topic of the day was presented by
two fellow ACYA members, Sarineh Khanbabaei and Sero Eskandaryan, who
discussed the positive and negative effects of media on Christian life and its
influences on Christian beliefs.

There were additional discussions by Suren Odabashian and Sirun
Korkis. At noon, the youth gathered to thank the Lord for His blessings as they
enjoyed delicious home made meals.



In the afternoon, the program began with an exciting educational game
of Bible Jeopardy. The questions were based on the Bible and themes related
to the topic of the day, as well as questions about Armenian saints and
churches. After a competitive game, members enjoyed snacks as they relaxed
and took a short break. Members returned to their seats as they got ready for
the second main discussion of the day. The topic, Surrogate Motherhood, was
presented by Deacon Shant Manjelikian, who discussed its effects on
Christianity and its role in Armenian culture.

Later in the afternoon, Very Rev Fr Barthev Gulumian, took the stage to
answer all the questions that the youth had about the main two topics
discussed during the day.

With great honor and joy, ACYA members welcomed the Prelate who
conveyed his blessings and remarks to the youth. As a token of appreciation for
all the hard work and success of the seminar, the Prelate presented each
participant with a copy of the Armenian Bible.

The seminar concluded with a group picture

Evening prayers were then offered, led by the Prelate and with the
participation of Fr. Barthev and Rev. Fr. Ardak Demirjian.

The youth later enjoyed the rest of the evening having dinner, playing the
piano, singing, and giving testimonies.

The overall experience of the seminar was given high reviews as
members got a better insight of the days’ topics, in addition to gaining a better
understanding on how the media affects Christians today. They all look forward
to the fourth annual Seminar in 2012.



